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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, May 17, 2018 at Assumption in 

Hall A at 7:00 PM.    
 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, May 3, 2018 at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 

We had a  BUSY April. Before it started 

we had our Quilt Raffle. MANY THANKS 

to Ruth Schnyder for taking charge of this 

and also for supervising the Fish Fries. Job 

well done.  The Quilts of Valor was well 

attended. 92 quilters and 3 Vietnam Vets 

were given quilts. THANKS for all the 

salads and desserts. The bowls were 

empty. Alice and her loyal workers did a 

FINE job. 

Thanks to Wilma Sitzer and Jerry and 

Mary Ann Davis for helping with the darts 

for the Special Needs kids. 

We were saddened this month by the loss 

of one of our founding members, Eileen 

“Wink” Maher. We had a very good 

turnout for our Vigil Service. Plus, thanks 

to Shirley Saali, Debbie Moynihan and 

Cathy Neihaus  who were responsible for  

setting up and clean up for the luncheon 

for the family and friends. . Also to their 

husbands who did the heavy work. Plus, 

ALL of you for bringing in such 

WONDERFUL dishes for the luncheon. 

Wink was a VERY special member and we 

all will miss her. 

 Fashion Show donations were collected at 

the meeting and tables were sold. If you 

want a ticket or table or can work that 

evening  call Rosemary  at 636-240-8262 .  

The remodeling of the building has begun 

and future meetings will be held at 

Assumption starting at 7 pm in Hall B. If 

possible, we will try to get hall C as the 

tables and chairs are comfortable. An extra 

meeting will be held at 7 pm on May 17 to 

wrap up plans for the Fashion Show on 

June 6. 

WELCOME to new members Donna 

Johnson and Loretta Ramshaw! 

50/50 won by Yvette Weiman and Rita 

Thornhill won the attendance prize. 

 

 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano.…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Kenneth Thornhill……..636-294-7920     
Inside Guard: Jim Piel………..………... 978-3560 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Bill Craig…………….………. 294-0092 

 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ryan Lister………….636-856-1505 
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Bryan Eisenbath………314-660-0598 
Vice President: Gene Thornhill……..…978-3295 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……… .……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 

Secretary: Linda Lambing.……………. 240-5388 

Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Peggy Greiner…………........240-1489 

 

 
ACTIVITIES 

 

Charity Meeting       May 1, 2018 

Home Association Meeting    May 3, 2018 

Charity Meeting       May 8, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle           May 8, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle    May 15, 2018  

Regular Meeting     May 17, 2018 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup    May 19, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         May 22, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         May 29, 2018 

Fashion Show       June 6, 2018  

Golf Tourney     Aug. 17, 2018 

 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother E A Kennon was not present at the 

last meeting and missed the $80.00 

attendance prize. 

 

2018 GOLF TOURNEY DATE 

CHANGE    
 

This year’s golf tourney has been 

moved to the third Friday of August.  It 

is normally held on the second Friday. 

The second Friday conflicts with the 

PGA Championship being contested at 

Bellerive Country Club in Ladue.  

Please mark your calendars now for 

this years’ tourney which will be held 

on Friday, August 17.  
 

QUEEN OF HEARTS 
 

Queen of Hearts raffle is every Tuesday, in 

Hall C at Assumption. Early bird special 6 

tickets for $5 from 5-6 PM, then each 

ticket is $1 until the drawing at 6:30 PM.  

The grand prize currently is in excess of 

$12,000.00 and rapidly growing.  Come 

hav9 fun and support this event and the 

Knights!    

Thanks to Bryan and his guys who sell 

tickets and tend bar to make the Queen of 

Hearts possible every Tuesday.  

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Michael 

Catalfano whose nephew died, James Cole 

who died, Luke Deterding whose father 

Robert Deterding died, Brother Msgr. 

Richard Lubeley who died, Orville, Dennis 

and Anthony Maher whose wife, son and 

grandson died, Raymond Moore who died 

Bernard and Matthew Orf whose mother, 

and grandmother died. 

 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property.  
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REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper, Irwin Dierkes, Ted Kane, Jim 

Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, Bob 

Schulte, Keith Schulte, John Vogel, 

Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 

Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Edward Griesenauer, Sr, 

Les Hoeckelman, Rick McLeish, Phil 

Meyers, Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Mary 

Stoverink, Don Swoboda, Ron Yeamans 

Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully 

Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas, 

Bryan Mueller  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 

Bob Mueller, Ron Yeamans, Joe Wilmes 

Sisters of Knights: Les Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III, Mike 

Yerion 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer and are ailing.  
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BUILDING 

 

I have been working with Assumption 

Parish Receptionist Angie on booking their 

Hall for our regular monthly meetings as 

well for the Ladies and the Queen of 

Hearts on Tuesdays. After that starting in 

May we have the 3rd Thursday of the 

month from 6:30 PM till 9:30 PM for 8 

months. The Queen of Hearts will be in 

Hall C beginning April 10th from 5 PM 

with the drawing at 6:30 PM and we have 

to leave at 7 PM for other Parish activities. 

The only dates that are unavailable for the 

Queen of Hearts are June 5 for set up for 

the Ladies Fashion Show, July 31 for Hall 

summer cleaning, and December 25th for 

Christmas. If anyone has any questions 

feel free to contact me.  

Thanks, Bryan Eisenbath  

 President of the Home 

Association  

 

If any members or their families would 

like to purchase needed appliances for the 

new remodeled hall as a donation please 

call Jim Piel at 314-277-9063 for items 

needed and the price.   

 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 

There are75 - 80 members who have not 

yet paid their 2018 Dues.  Any member 

that has not paid by the end of February 

will be sent a 2nd Notice reminding them 

membership bill is due. 

 


